
MEMORANDUM

Date: August 14, 2023

To: Finance Committee

From: Jamie Bente, Superintendent

RE: Addition Kindergarten Teacher (Roosevelt)

Based on the anticipated kindergarten numbers (215) for the fiscal year 2024, we are
requesting to add another kindergarten teacher. The estimated cost for this teacher would
be 85,000 dollars being paid for by the general fund.

Please consider approving this request.


